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Dear proud parents of the Village family, 

Greetings from TVIS! We are on our march from Good to Great to Smart!!! 

 

Losing money or property to scams and fraud can be devastating. Scammers are taking 

advantage of the situations to con people into giving up their money. In this digital world, 

knowing about possible scams is a good first step toward preventing them.  

 

As a part of the Reserve Bank of India’s customer awareness initiative programme, in 2021, 

the office had published a booklet on the modus operandi of financial fraudsters called 

‘Be(A)ware’.  As the present generation is more exposed to digital world and digital 

transactions, it is better to have an idea about various kinds of financial frauds in the digital 

world. 

 

The booklet Be(A)ware contains forty stories providing glimpses of financial frauds being 

reported in our daily life and is named as “Raju and forty thieves”. These stories are pictorial 

depiction of incidents happening around us and help us to learn how to keeping our hard earned 

money and ourselves safe from fraudsters.   

 

The Village International School understands the importance of passing on the knowledge on 

these types of financial frauds to prevent and safeguard ourselves and our hard-earned money. 

So, we will broadcast one story per day to educate our different stakeholders on this topic. Let’s 

have a look on each story day by day and be safe. 

 

 
Best Wishes, 

 

 
Zacharias Jacob  

Principal 
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